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Good morning, Mr. Chairman and members of the committee. I’m Nikki Sackman, 

Human Resources Division Director for the North Dakota Department of Transportation 

(NDDOT).  I’m here to testify in favor of HB 1032. 

 

NDDOT supports efforts which promote and provide incentives to explore careers in 

transportation, particularly high-demand occupations requiring a commercial driver's 

license (CDL).  Approximately 35% of our workforce currently requires a CDL.   

 

This concludes my testimony.  I’d be happy to answer any questions you may have. 

Thank You.            

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


